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About 
GBC Solutions
GBC Solutions is a pioneer in technology
and consulting for small, medium and
enterprises for their business
transformation. GBC Solutions brings a
trust in working with customers
worldwide and have an established
team of experts from various industries
across the globe. Solutions varies from
industry to industry and is highly
customized and optimized for modern
complicated business scenarios.
 
GBC Solutions have established a
Research & Development center
headquartered in Bangalore, India and is
leading several research initiatives in
software development.

GBC Solutions  provides the best in class  
cloud based services with the experts
working 24x7 at the data centres located
in Germany, USA & UK. Managed services
packed with hosting provides an
excellent opportunity for customers to
focus on the business leaving behind the
massive maintenance to GBC Solutions.
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ADMIN Dashboard Screenshot

Scheduled Mass screenshot Completed Mass screenshot

Various screens of the Church Management System

covering the Administration , mass booking and

scheduled and completed mass.
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 Front Desk Menu screenshot

 Masters Menu screenshot

 Configuration  Menu screenshot


